May 2014

Dear Friends,

I thought I would get this letter out a while ago, but after I had written it on another computer my copier failed. I waited for the printer man to come, and he said he could not fix it.

He tried to install a printer which was given to me, but my computer rejected it.

I ended up calling my computer man, who had problems, but solved them, having taken my computer home.

I have had lunch several times at a drop-in centre for seniours. I met a Roman Catholic there,

who said he would like to come up for a chat.

That same day, I met some ladies going home on the bus, and we had an open discussion right there.

They asked questions like; (do you eat meat on Friday?) Also about the thief on the cross.

The next week I met a man from Russia who used to come to services. We had a long chat, and he said he would call.

While waiting for the bus down town, I witnessed to a student from Korea.

We have had two new families coming, and two babies born just recently.

One was here in the service just two weeks old.

I was sitting in anoffice, when a baby took a lot of interest in me.

I asked his mother if I could take him; and he was contented to stay with me.

It gave me a good opportunity to talk to the mother.

I have completed fifty years, since I began down at the other end of Nova Scotia.

I spent that first year alone- 1964, and have spent the last year alone.

I will continue on as long as the Lord keeps me here. Laura was a big part of this work.

I am thankful that the churches continue to stand with me.

I appreciate those good friends I have in so many places.

I shall continue to pray for you as you for me.
Working and waiting for Him,